
Invitation to Bid Announcement
The City of Ida Grove invites 

the submission of sealed bids 
from qualified contractors for tree 
removal from city right-of-way. The 
job entails removing 15 marked 
trees in various locations in the city.  
Bid specifications can be obtained 
at City Hall, temporarily located at 
the Rec Center, 311 Barnes Street, 
Ida Grove, IA, or by request through 
the mail or email by calling City Hall 
at 712-364-2428. 

Sealed bids must be received no 
later than 4 p.m. on Monday, Nov. 
21, 2022.

Published in Ida County Courier 
on Wednesday, Nov. 2, 

and Nov. 9, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF IDA GROVE

TREE REMOVAL


